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Dear Church Family, 

As knowledge is progressive, so will love, 

reverence, and happiness increase.  The more 

men learn of God, the greater will be their 

admiration of His Character. 

Ellen G. White (GC) 

Weekly Activities 

 
Wednesday Evening  
Prayer Meetings:  
Chinese Group: 7:30 p.m. 
English Group 7:30 p.m. 
 
Thursday Evening  
Prayer Meeting: 
Young Adults: 8:30 p.m. 
 
Friday Evening Choir Practice: 
6:00 p.m. 
 
Friday Evening YA Vineyard 
Vespers: 7:30 p.m., Fellowship 
Hall 

LLCC Leadership Contact Information 
 
Pastor Kazar Ackerman 
Associate Pastor 
951-212-9957 
kazarleua@gmail.com 
 
See Wei Toh—First Elder 
909-488-2532 
seeweitoh@hotmail.com 

 
 
Michael Chang—Second Elder 
909-846-5461 
michaelchang1@hotmail.com 
 
Website: llc.adventistfaith.org 
Office: 909-478-3939 
Email: llchinesechurch@gmail.com 
 

 
 
New Church Office Hours 
Tuesday-Friday 9:00 a.m.—1:00 p.m. 
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LLCC  

LEADERSHIP RETREAT 

Monthly Combined Prayer Meetings 

On the last Wednesday of each month, the various 

prayer meeting groups meet at the church for edifi-

cation and encouragement.  You are welcome to join 

us in the sanctuary from 7:30 - 8:30 p.m. and share 

how God is working in our life and the life of your 

prayer group; and come, let us pray together.  Janu-

ary 25 will be our next combined prayer meeting. 

January 6 - Charles Lee                

January 13 - David Zhong 

January 20 - Thomas Luttrell 

January 27 - Combined Sabbath School Lesson with 

Pastor Kazar Ackerman (translation provided) 

Sunday, January 7, 2018, 9:00 a.m. 

in the Youth Room.   

The Word of GOD 
Sabbath School Program 

Sunday, January 7, 2018, 8:00 a.m. 

in the Youth Room.   

Register Now: The conference is hosting “Equipped 2 

Serve,” a workshop event for ALL ministry leaders on Jan. 

20 at Mt. Rubidoux church and also on Jan. 27 at San Die-

go Academy from 3-7 p.m.  

Please attend one of these dates (both meetings are the 

same) to get equipped, be mentored, and gain resources 

on valuable information for your ministry. It is free to at-

tend, but you must let us know you’re coming as we will 

have a light supper following the event. 

To register, visit our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/seccadventist 

LLCC Leadership Retreat 

Calling all 2018 appointed leaders of the 

church.  You are invited to join us for leader-

ship training on January 14 and February 11 

as we come together for the mission, vision, 

and service to our church.  This retreat focus 

on our mission and vision as well as giving 

you resources for your specific ministry to 

equip you to lead.  We will meet from 9:00 

a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  Translation will be provid-

ed and a fellowship luncheon to follow each 

meeting.  We encourage you to be a part of 

this important event.  For more information 

please contact Pastor Kazar Ackerman. 

If you have any events that you would like 

to post on to our newsletter or website, 

please email us at: 

llchinesechurch@gmail.com   

We would like to ask 

God for His blessings 

upon Pastor and Mrs. 

Yuen as they retire 

from the ministry at 

the Loma Linda Chi-

nese SDA Church.  

May God lead and 

guide you in your re-

tirement.  Thank you 

for your years of faith-

ful service to our 

church. 
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